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Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2015 Session
of Oregon Legislature:

 Support:  HB 2637

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party officially supports HB 2637, which provides that
material misrepresentations in commercial communications about mortgage
credit products constitutes unlawful trade practice.

Please include this statement in the legislative record for this bill.

Thank you.
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